
The Graduates' Society Employment Bureau
Teh^hone: MA 9181 - Local 15

me
türabuates’ éboctetp of i$lc<@tll fHmtiersitP

Founded 1855 : Incorporated 1880

received DEC 4 S936

Executive Office 

McGill University, Montreal

507 Place d*Armes, Montreal, 
3rd December, 1936

Dear Mr. Principal,-

I have this morning received from Ottawa a 
letter from the President of the Canadian Seminar of Public Admin­
istration which is about to convert itself into the Canadian 
Institute of Public Administration. The two last paragraphs 
of his letter are:

"At the last meeting the project of the organization 
of an Institute was mentioned and we hope to have a gener­
al meeting of the service, inviting Mr. Rogers and Mr. 
Rinfret as well as some ministers from the Provinces to 
introduce the idea and name the provisional committee 
to deal with the organization of the Institute.

It would be a great Service if you could give me 
the narruq of a Professor from McGill who would be inter­
ested and qualified to take an active part in such an 
undertaking. I do not think that I would like to 
write to a complete stranger in some formal manner, but, 
if at the same time as you give me the name of the Pro­
fessor you will also be kind enough to tell him that I 
will probably write to him in connection with an Insti- 
ture in Public Administration, it would help consider­
ably."

Will you consider the subject matter of these paragraphs that we 
may talk about them when next we meet?

Yours

A. E. Morgan, Esq., M. A., 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal*

truly,

/

Publishers of “The McGill News"
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